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PRESIDENT’S VIEW

With start of

1984, Joan and I wish to
Each one of you and your
families a happy, healthy,
land prosperous New Year.

I am most appreciative of
the help and support that
I have received during my
first three months in
pffice.

I would like to re-
ognize the Past Presidents
ho have served the Chester
Club over the past years;
Joe H., Marshall, Hampton,
[Byron, Bill, Guy, Billy,
lloe 5., Tam, and Phil
[Coolier. All of these men
hre still serving Kiwanis
100%, either at the Dis-
trict, Division, or Club
level. Thank you gentlemen
for work well donel

Reading through the
lJanuary issue of Bulletin
flof Kiwanis QOfficers, I
would like to bring to your
attention a policy change
by the Kiwanis International
Board regarding the allow-
ing of alcoholic beverages
at Kiwanis meetings;-

"The old policy con-
flicted with dining customs
in some Kiwanis countries.
For example, in Europe wine
is traditionally served
with their meals. The Dis-
trict Board of Trustees may
now determine whether the
clubs may alcoholic bever-
ages uff1c1al funﬂtlﬂnb

and meetings.

I looking forward to
seeing as many members and
wives as possible at the
Charter Night for the Ki-
wanis Club of Central
Chesterfield, January 20th.
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MID-WINTERS?

The question was asked
at our last meeting, "What
is the Mid-winter Confer-
ence?" This is the Capital
District's annual training
session that is usually held
in late January or early
February. This year it will
be held on Feb. 2-3, at the
Sheraten Inn in Fredericks-
burg.

The Friday session is
limited to meetings of the
various District boards and
committees. Also there are
training sessions for Dis-
trict officers and Committee
Chairmen, both present and
future.

Saturday is the big
day. We begin with the
Opening Breakfast at 7:00
AM, District awards will be
given to the clubs that
earned them during the '82-
83 administrative year. We
will receive at least two.
The Training Sessions will
get under way at 9:15 AM.
There will be a seminar for
club presidents, presidents-
elect, and secretaries which
will cover such topics as;
administration, membership
growth, new club building,
major empha51s, and h-Eqmnly
relations Kiwanis and it's
Sponsored Youth). There will
be another seminar on Mem-
bership-Education-Citizenship
Services. This will cover;
Kiwanis education, membership
retention, Citizenship ser-
vices, Youth services, Inter-
national relations, Spirit-
ual Aims, and brief talks
the Circle K and Kev Club
Governors. The afternoon is
devoted to panels on K-
Family Relations.

There will be exhibits
on display for our viewing.
The afterncon concludes with
the various Divisional cock-
tail parties. The evening
will be highlighted by the
Governor's Banquet at 7:30.

Sunday starts with a
Prayver Breakfast followed by
the General Session for all
members . There will be talks
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MID-WINTERS cont.

by the Key Club and Circle K
Governors, pesentations by the
International Relations and
International Foundation chair-
men, a summary of the work done
by our District Foundation, and
"On to Phoenix" and "on to Roa-
noke speeches, Resolutions, and
any pertinent announcements by
our District Secretary.

Ladies Activities begin on
Saturday morning. Baseswill
leave the Sheraton at 10 AM for
a tour of the historic Belmont
ant Kenmore estates. A luncheon
will be held at the Kenmore
Country Club with a program. All
for $19.00,

I didn't want to take up so
much space on this but realizing
that we have many new members I
feel that a thorough explanation
of Midwinters is appropriate.

President Dave urges that as
many as possible attemd. It only
takes a little over an hour to
drive there from here. Why not
carpool early Saturday morning?
Our Board voted to pay the regi-
stration fee for each who attends.
It is a good opportunity to learn
more about Kiwanis than what you
get on the club level, to exchange

ideas, and to meet new friends.
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"Russ will have another
duck ready soon!"
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We regret to report that
PHIL REDMAN found it necessary
to submit his letter of resigna-
tion. Phil was very instrumental
in the early success the Club
enjoyed with the Thomas Dale H.S.
Key Club. He was their faculty
advisor for many years. Phil was
a man who was always ready to
help with all of our projects. He
worked hard on the Kiwanis Runs
and the Volksmarsches. Phil an-
swered the call many times when
it seemed that no one else could.
He made posters, visited:the Be-
tention Home, ran errands, and
whatever else was asked of him.
His hard work was appreciated by
those who had the opportunity to
work with him. We will miss you
Phil! Give Kiwanis another shot
when yowmove to Tidewater this
Summer .
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"Blessed are those who can give
without remembering....receive
without forgetting!"

. E‘;i?'lfu‘l'

HﬂPPV ANNIVERSARY to the Shoosmiths
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NEXT WE EK

Next Wednesday we will have
a program on educational TV. Mr.
Lloyd 0'Carrol from WCVE TV,
channel 23, will talk about "The
Public Broadcasting and What It
Means To Us." This should be
another of Program Chairman Dave's
interesting programs. You're do-
ing a good job Dave!
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Calendarof Events

January 18 -

"Camp Easterseal East"
Lelia Weisburg

25 - "Prudent Heart Living"
Bev Booth, Chippen-
ham Cardiac Unit

26 - Detention Home 6:00
check with Baxter

W 20 - Charter Night with
wives at Meadowbrook
s b 30 P

February 4 - Midwinters !!
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HAPPY BIRTHDAY to:

Barbara Kelly on the 4th,
, Mark Ascoli on the 5th,
* Buddy Reibsaman on the
9th, and Lynn Booth on
the 12th.

on the 10th. Miss anyone?
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Board Actians

President Dave is to be com-
mended for keeping the meeting
brief. Rex reported that we have
$8,642.60 on hand with no major
blllS outstanding. He and Phil
found the "other" account. There
were thirty four members present.
Baxter needs help at the Detention
Center. Poor attendance lately.

He is providing good programs for
thr kids and deserves better parti-
cipation from the membership.

Irvin reported that he took the
T.D.H.5. Keyettes to the County
Nursing Home on Dec.19th to help
with a Christmas Party. Bill K.
reported that the Spring Fling

will be held Wed. May 9, at the
Buxton Farm. Tickets are being
printed curteous of Chester Clean-
ers. Thanks Lendy. Chairman Larry
annnounced that our Spring Volks-
marsch will be held April 14-15

at Pocahontas State Park. Larry
vowed to earn the Club more money
from the profits of this year's

two Volksmarsches than what we

make from the Spring Fling! Sounds
good. The Board placed Steve George
and Dave "the Phantom" Hatch on

6 mos. leave of absence. Voted to
pay registration fees for Midwinters.






